
 

 

 

 

02.07.21 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Parents Evenings 

Parents Evening is going to be held on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday next week. All appointments 

will be remote, either as a video call or a normal phone call. Your child’s class teacher will send you 

details of your appointment time and day. If this is not convenient then please let them know asap and 

we will do our best to accommodate. 

School End of Year Reports 

The end of year reports will be sent out, via Dojo, in the final week of term. A letter with more details 

will be sent nearer the time. If you require a paper copy, please let the school know and we can arrange 

for this.  

Bikes and Scooters on site 

As a reminder, can we please ask that bikes and scooters are not ridden on the school site as it is 

dangerous with so many people. This applies to both children and adults please. 

School Jotter 

Thank you to all of the parents who have signed up to School Jotter. There are, however, still many who 

have not yet done this - please follow the instructions on the last page of the newsletter to do this. 

 

School Meals 

We are now looking to move the ordering of school meals online and linking this process to the ‘School Jotter’ 

app. Please see the message below from Relish: 

 

We are pleased to also announce that we have a special login area called the ‘Parent Portal’ on our website 

where you can login to pre order your child(s) menu choice up to a term in advance.  You can also view and 

download our menus and recipes, see what forthcoming events are planned, look at allergen information and 

directly message the catering manager. 

King’s Oak Primary School  
  

Oak Road, Bedford, MK42 0HH 

Tel: 01234 220480    

Email: enquiries@kingsoakprimary.co.uk 

Executive Headteacher:   Ms J Alikhan 

Visit our website: www.kingsoakprimary.co.uk 



 

To set up your parent account, simply go to the link below: 

https://relishschoolfood.co.uk/parents 

Once complete, we will send you a message or email so you can activate your account which will keep us in 

touch with you until the end of school! 

Your Relish Parent Portal account will link directly with your Parentpay account where you pay for school 

meals, Free School Meal and Universal Free School are still required to register. 

Kind regards 

Lee Yard 

Regional Manager 

Relish School Food Ltd 

Over and Above awards 

25th June 2021 

Reception - Paul, Alianna, Oscar 

Year 1 - Finnley, Ini, Michelle 

Year 2 - Kacper, Krystian, Narcis, Fatimah 

Year 3 - Carina, Ayan, Ritchie 

Year 4 - Yusuf, Olivia, Safwan and all of Jarman class  

Year 5 - Charlie, Nate, Martina, Hawa  

Year 6 - Muhammad, Theo, Cheyanne, Holly 

Covid Signs 

As a reminder to everyone, the main symptoms and signs of Covid 19 are: 

·         a high temperature 

·         a new, continuous cough 

·         a loss or change to your sense of smell or taste 

As well as these, early warning signs include, but are not exclusive to: 

·         Headache 

·         Upset stomach and/or stomach ache 

·         Sickness 

·     Runny nose (this is a new reported symptom, more common with the Delta variant) 

·         Feeling achy 

·         Extreme tiredness 

https://relishschoolfood.co.uk/parents


If your child, or a member of the household are showing any of these symptoms, it is really important 

that the household isolates and the person showing symptoms accesses a PCR test.  If this comes back 

positive, all who have been in contact with the positive person will need to access a PCR test. 

Dates for your diary: 

6th, 7th and 8th July - Parents Evening - see Dojo for more information  

Friday 9th July - school closed - INSET day 

Monday 12th July - Meet the new teacher day  

W/B 12th July - Sports Days across this week 

Thursday 22nd July - last day of term 

As always, if you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the senior leadership team, 

please see one of us at the start or end of the school day, or speak to the school office who will make an 

appointment.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support.  

 

 

Rob Morley-Smith and Abby McStraw 

Heads of School 

 



 


